
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:         Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Tuesday, 30 May 2023 
 

Minister Phaahla to provide update on Cholera Outbreak 
 
Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will on Wednesday, 31 May, brief the 
media to provide an update on the department`s efforts and interventions in 
response to cholera outbreak to curb the spread and save lives. 
 
Minister Phaahla will use this opportunity to address other health issues which have 
dominated public discourse in the past few days. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the briefing scheduled as follows: 
 
Date:   Wednesday, 31 May 2023 
Time:   11:00 
Venue:      Tshedimosetso House, 1035 Francis Baard Street, Hatfield, Pretoria 
 
For media enquiries, please contact:  
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
 
Mr Doctor Tshwale 
Spokesperson for Health Minister 
063 657 8487 
Doctor.Tshwale@health.gov.za 
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